
A TRIBUTE TO (LATE) SHRI S.N. Rao 
 

 
19.03.1957- 08.12.2022 

 

Shri S.N. Rao, Scientific Officer (H+), joined Nuclear Power Corporation of 
India Limited (NPCIL; erstwhile PPED) in the year 1981. He was from 24th batch of 
BARC Training School. He started his career at TAPS-1&2. In TAPS-1&2, he worked 
at various license positions i.e. Control Engineer, Assistant Shift Control Engineer 
and Shift Control Engineer for main plant operation.  

He joined AERB in the year 1994 and subsequently became Director, OPSD.  
He was associated with safety review and regulatory inspections of operating NPPs. 
He contributed immensely towards regulatory oversight of operating NPPs.  He 
retired from AERB in the year 2017. 

AERBites recall the contributions made by Shri S.N. Rao during his tenure in 
AERB as senior officer of the Atomic Energy Regulatory Board. The staff of Atomic 
Energy Regulatory Board will remember the enthusiasm and sense of responsibility 
he displayed during his service. AERB and his younger colleagues have greatly 
benefitted from his guidance and advice. 

All those associated with him in AERB as well as in the DAE, offer their 
deepest condolences to the bereaved family members. 
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